
Alan Moroney - Fw: Save the Hills Centre 

  
 
  
I totally cannot understand why the council would consider selling the Hill Centre.  It was built as a Centenial 
Project and should be retained to be used as a Cultural Centre for the Hills area. 
  
This is a lovely looking building with really good brick work in such a nice area. 
  
Surely something could be worked out for the rail ways. 
  
Regards, 
Julia Tallis-Young 
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